Important Notice for AT&T Alabama Business Customers
Our records indicate that you have one or more AT&T Alabama directory listings. This message is provided to notify you that the monthly rates for the directory listings shown below are scheduled to increase, beginning with bills dated on or after April 1, 2007. 

Non-Published Directory Listing, each listing, old rate $4.00, new rate $4.50

Non-Listed Directory Listing, each listing, old rate $2.00, new rate $2.50

If you have questions regarding these increases, please call your AT&T Alabama representative. Thank you for using services from the new AT&T.

.  




























PAGE  
1

